

Dear Pastor & Friends.

On May 29, we welcomed baby Giorgina. We are very thankful for this wonderful gift from the Lord. We rejoice that the Lord gave Hannah a smooth and safe delivery. Baby Giorgina weighed 8 pounds, 8 ounces, and measured 19 inches long. We are praying for Hannah's recovery and the baby's growth.

We are thankful for Brother Jorge Carranza and his family. He is a student at the Seminary who has been helping us with the work for a couple of weeks during this transition to being a family of six. He and his family have been doing a wonderful job at the

church.

We have also been blessed with a visit from Hannah's parents this month. Bro. Gary Ellison was able to preach at our church during his visit and also assisted us with several home projects. They were a huge blessing to our family and helped tremendously with the girls while we were in the hospital.

We continue to pray for a larger vehicle to seat our whole family. We are still searching and praying for the right one and want to make a wise decision. Thank you to all those who have given towards the purchase of our vehicle! We greatly appreciate it! We kindly ask that you continue to pray for guidance from the Lord to find the right one. Thank you once again for your faithful

In Christ.

partnership with us!

David, Hannah, Ingrid, Zoey, Eloise & Giorgina Owens davidowens@mwbm.org www.reachingargentina.org











East Park Baptist Church 1919 S. Baltimore Ave.

davidowens@mwbm.org

Decatur, IL 6252 (786) 453-5295

CONTACT INFO () (786) 453-5295

www.eastparkbc.org